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For further information, call Matt Campbell, Superintendent, at 330-627-6555.  At the regular 
June meeting held on June 28, 2018 Mr. Campbell attend the Superintendent Executive 
Committee meeting held at Delaware County Board of DD on June 8, 2018.  Jessica Stewart and 
John Wysocki from Special Olympics Ohio discussed the need for a coordinator and assistant 
coordinator in each county and program expectations.  Deputy Director Lori Horvath from The 
Ohio Department of Developmental Disabilities discussed changes in the waiting list. A memo 
was sent out discussing inducements and time limited vocational rehabilitation for Waiver 
providers. 
 
Mr. Campbell attended the SSA Forum on June 27, 2018 held at Xenos Center in Columbus.  
The new waiting list rule for Medicaid Waiver funding will go into effect September 1, 2018.  
The current list will be froze and everyone on it will be contacted to complete an assessment of 
need.  Any immediate need the Board must handle with either local resources or waiver funding.  
Anyone assessed with a current need that needs addressed within the next year will be placed on 
the waiting list. People will be removed from the waiting list if they do not have a current need. 
This will streamline the process and make sure people get their needs met faster. 
 
Carroll County Sheriff’s Department will be hiring the resource officer for Carroll Hills School. 
This will ensure all training requirements are met and provide a replacement officer if the 
resource officer was off work. 
 
 
In other business, the Board: 
 

• Approved payment of $2,033 for May bills in the Hot Lunch account; 

• approved payment of $81,817.59 for May bills in the General Funds account; 

• approved payment of $9,091.94 for May bills in the Residential Services account; 

• approved the Ethics Council recommendations of 5 new and 20 renewal applications for 
Family Selected Services; 

• approved the entering into a contract with MEORC for employment services for 50 
individuals at the rate of $12,000 per year; 

• approved the program division/committee reports; 

• entered executive session at 6:14 pm to consider the compensation of a public employee.  
Executive session ended at 6:29 pm.  
 

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting is August 23, 2018 at 5:30 P.M. at the Carroll County 
Board of DD Building.  


